
 
 

 

Peacekeepers Bicycle and Helmet Giveaway 
 
(Kahnawake - 24, Ohiarí:ha/June 2013 ) The Kahnawake Mohawk Peacekeepers 
(KMPK) are pleased to announce to the community that a Bicycle and Helmet Giveaway 
will take place on the green space of the Peacekeepers Station on Friday, June 28th from 
10am until 2pm. 
 
Community members who drop by to register their bicycles will receive a free helmet and 
those who do not own a bicycle can get a refurbished one free of charge. The bicycles 
given away are on a first-come-first-serve basis while supplies last and intended mainly for 
Kahnawà:ke′s underprivileged children. 
 
The Bicycle and Helmet Giveaway is a KMPK initiative that promotes bicycle registration 
and safety. 
 
There will be free hotdogs and refreshments on site. 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention periodically up until June 28th at 2pm. 
For further information on this announcement contact Jody Diabo at 450-632-6505. 
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